
H Employees who are required to use their personal vehicles for travel on behalf of the District 

during on-duty time, shall be reimbursed at the current I.R.S rate. The District may require as a 

condition for reimbursement that the employee provide a certificate of insurance showing that 

the employee has basic liability coverage equal to or greater than that required to license a 

vehicle in the State of Oregon. An employee required to travel to two (2) or more work sites 

shall receive mileage reimbursement provided they have met the above stated certification 

requirements. 
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